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To the Members of Joint Committee on Addiction & Community Safety, 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to offer testimony regarding House Bill 3946. 

 

The current law penalizing delivery and manufacture of drugs within 1000 feet of a 

school should include preschools in addition to elementary, middle, and high schools. 

As the parent of a student at Arc-en-Ciel Preschool across from Dawson Park, I am 

interested in anything that we as a community can do to improve the safety of this 

area, which continues to be threatened by the operation of an open air drug market. 

Our youngest children deserve the same protections as school-aged children. Please 

support this bill. Thank you for all of your work to improve our neighborhood safety. 

 

Thank you, 

Allea Martin 

 


